
 

   

   

  

   

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE       

 

To:     Residents 

Project:    Riverside Swallow Main Realignment  

Date:    28 April 2023 

 

Kia ora,  

Nelson City Council has contracted Nelmac Ltd to install a new 

sewer pipe in your neighbourhood. The details of the work are 

below:  

Type of Work:  Trenching (digging down to replace the pipe), 

and installing the new pipe in the road, 
carpark, and grassed berm. Final connection 

works will occur under the concrete footpath. 

Location:   Riverside, Nelson.    

When:    5 May 2023 to 7 June 2023. 

Working hours:  7:00 am to approx. 5:00 pm. Monday-Friday. 

 

Traffic and pedestrian management will be in place. A one-way 

system will be used to provide a safe environment for workers.  
Please note there will be construction noise and vibration during 

working hours. 

If you have any question regarding this notice, including possible 
restrictions, please contact Nelmac site supervisor Conner Wells on 

022 0129187 or use my contact details below. 

If you have any questions or queries about this construction 

project, please contact Nelson City Council Project Manager Pradip 

Rupakheti on 03 265 5281. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prasad R 

Contract Manager. 

021 946 238 



 

 

 

 


